
January 2022 
Director of Student Services 

Board Report 
Custodial 

   

Maintenance 

- BG 21-222 bids were accepted and completion should be done before Aug 15th of 2022. 
- Working on General Maintenance items.  Keeping schools clean and safe. 
- Kevin and other maintenance workers are doing a great job of keeping everything salted 

during snow and ice.  
 

Property Acquisition 

- BG 21-357 we have changed the funding source to restricted funding 
- 768-774 3rd Ave closing is on Thursday January 27th 
- Appraisals have been set up for Monday January 31st on 778 & 782 3rd Ave and for 

300/304/306 Clay St. properties 
   

School Safety 

- KEMI came to our district and performed a walkthrough.  We have a list of items that 
they are requesting that we fix/update.  We will also be reconvening our safety team to 
review safety concerns in both buildings.   

Transportation 

- Bus repairs on Bus 1 and Bus 11 are occurring at Kenny’s Collision in Alexandria.  Bus 11 
had several rust spots that were required to be fixed before we could use to transport 
students again.  

- We also had 23 extracurricular trips in the month of December. 

Student Attendance 

- Current Enrollment is 784 – 411 at LES and 373 at DHS.  We are at 93.08% attendance 
for the year.   94.06% at LES  91.21% at DHS 

January 2020 are enrollment was 869.  District attendance percentage was 95.37%
 LES was at 96.04%    DHS was at 94.56% 


